
VOICE OF THE VILLAS  
October 11, 2022 

 

 
From Board Member SAM DE ANGELO to All Villa Homeowners 

 
We are urging our residents to call the Sarasota County Debris Hotline at 800-643-1078. 
 
They will ask your name and address.  The more calls from the Villas the sooner they 
will, hopefully, pickup our curbside debris. 
 
Also mowing will resume this week where possible. Residents are urged to clean up their 
yards so mowers can access. 
 
Thank you. We are all doing our best to get back to normal whatever that may be 🙏🙏 
 
We greatly appreciate everyone who is helping. 
 

 
 
“No one is useless in this world who lightens the burdens of another.” “There is no exercise better for the 
heart than reaching down and lifting people up.” “When we give cheerfully and accept gratefully, 
everyone is blessed.” “You have not lived today until you have done something for someone who can 
never repay you.” 

 

 


